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Happy Easter! 
Due to the Coronavirus we will not be having our annual Easter egg 

hunt.  Enjoy this time with your own families in your own home. 
 

Reminder: To vote in the May 19, 2020 election, you are 
required to request an absentee ballot. This can be done 

by going to idahovotes.gov or contact the Fremont 
County Clerk’s office. 

      
Plans are still underway for our 
Clean-Up Day picnic on June 6 
depending on social distancing 
guidelines.  More information to 

follow. 
 

 
It’s time to start planning for 
“Newdale Fireworks 2020” 

We are going to begin taking  DONATIONS to make this as big – if 
not better than last year.  We need at least $5,000 to reach our goal. 
Please help us out by sending money in a separate check. You can 
drop it off in the city drop box by the post office.We will track it and 
keep you up to speed with our progress. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

FYI – Our plans for the dumpsters 
are May 29-June 24. The location 
will not be on Main Street this year 
and we will let you know when we 

secure another site. Be sure 
to read instructions on the dumpster 
before depositing unauthorized 
materials. Thanks for helping us 
abide by dumpster regulations. 
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